WFWPI Winter Internship Applications Open Human Rights Internship

Carolyn Handschin
January 24, 2022
Women's Federation for World Peace International, UN Office Geneva

Dear all,

The Women's Federation for World Peace International UN Office in Geneva has opened the application
period for the Winter Human Rights Internship. This Internship ranges for a two month period from the
mid of February till the end of April 2022. Interns shall be working in the field of research, advocacy,
global communications and UN affairs throughout the period of their internships. The internship is unpaid
and will be carried out remotely.

To apply for the internship, please send your motivational letter along with your CV to s.lekha@
wfwp,org by the 5th of February 2022.

"Become an intern at the UN Office of the WFWHPI to learn and gain a global experience!"
Best regards,

UN Office, Geneva
Women's Federation For World Peace International



